
Town of Norfolk 
Norfolk Town Board 

Preliminary Budget Hearing 
November 11, 2021 

The Norfolk Town Board held a Public Hearing for the 2022 Budget on 
Thursday, November 11, 2021 at 05:30 PM at the Norfolk Town Hall. 
Present were Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Robert 
Harvey, Councilman Donald Purvis, Councilwoman Jean Gang and 
Councilman Paul Paige. Also present was Budget Officer Bill Dashnaw, 
Highway Superintendent Peter Darabon and Town Clerk Jill Molnar. 
Supervisor Pernice opened the hearing. 
There were no questions or concerns from the Public. 
There was discussion about the amount of money in the Hwy DA Fund 
account. There was agreement that an excavator should be bought. There 
was additional discussion about what its type/size/specs/method of trailering 
should be. 
Budget Officer Bill Dashnaw noted that he was working on the USDA Loan 
for the new truck. There was discussion about the need to move as quickly 
as possible to get this loan secured while funds are available. Budget Officer 
Bill Dashnaw noted that he expected to have an update soon. 
The Public Hearing was closed with a motion by Supervisor Pernice and 
Councilwoman Gang. All in Favor – Carried. 
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